
Dear Friends,  
We’re springing a ball on you!  It will be on  

the Friday of the October long weekend—2 October. 
Hope you can make it...  

We need to spring into action to test out the  
newly-sprung floor at our favourite venue.   

Hope you, friends & family can join us.   
Finger food & non-alcoholic offerings are gratefully received 

& enjoyed by all. Plates, cups &c provided.  
Please wear something colourful (or historical)  

to celebrate the season  
& remember those dancing shoes.  

We look forward to sharing some conversation and some 
choreographic antiquities  

with our dear dancing friends.   
Best wishes from  

 
John & Fiona.  

Friday 2 October 
7.00—10.00pm 

181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney 
Entry $15, children $5 

RSVP September 30  ~  9416 5765  |  0400 104 969 
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au  
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